
Welcome to Miss George’s Kindergarten Class!

Hello! My name is Miss Ariel George
and I am so thrilled to have your child
in my kindergarten class at Wasatch
Elementary School this year. I have
been thinking about them and
anticipating the start of this school year
for quite some time. I am positive that it
will be an amazing year full of growth,
fun, and learning. I am excited to get to
know you and your child as we work
together as a team to have a wonderful
and successful year.

I wanted to take a moment to introduce
myself. I grew up in Taylorsville, Utah.
I love to read, play games, sing, watch

movies, roller skate, hike, and learn. However, my very favorite thing to do is
teach and be with your spectacular children! I studied Elementary Education
at Brigham Young University and began my teaching career in 2020. This
past year I attended Western Governors University and received my master’s
degree in English Language Learning in conjunction with my ESL
endorsement.

I am passionate about each child and helping them reach their individual
needs and full potential. I believe deeply in my students and strive to
cultivate an environment of belonging, love, resilience, and tolerance.


